
2024 Internal Audit Report (Hearings – Limited Scope) – Note on Confidential 
Findings: This report is not published because it contains information about the 
agency’s routine efforts to protect against the disclosure of sensitive and 
confidential data, which if revealed, could present risks to the safety, security, and 
disclosure of legally-protected private and confidential information. The 
information is also excepted from the requirements of the Public Information Act 
pursuant to Texas Government Code, Section 552.139. 
 


